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Dear Parents 
As another busy year is almost coming to an end 
there is still lots happening in the remaining  2 
weeks.  Please continue to check the newsletter, 
school website, twitter and texts. 
We have listened to recent feedback from parents 
and have altered the format of sharing assemblies 
for next Thursday.  We have instead decided that 
parents will be able to come into class from 2.30pm 
onwards.  This will give you the opportunity to talk 
to your child about their learning this year and for 
them to show you their books. Please sign in at 
reception and you will be able to sign out with your 
child after 3.00pm. 
Please note, our Post Ofsted action plan has just 
been approved and will be uploaded to the school 
website very soon. 
After 5 terms at Bugle School we would like to say 
a massive thank you to Mr Watson.  He has 
successfully taken a teaching post in another 
school.  We all want to wish Mr Watson all the very 
best for the future and will miss him at Bugle.  
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 5/7/19: 
Rec Joshua 

Year 1 Rocco 
Year 2 Caprice 
Year 3 Alfie 

Year 4 Daniel 
Year 5 Luke 
Year 6 Ermelinda 
Buddy of the Week – Safira 
Attendance of the Week – Year 4 
Well done!  

Attendance for the Week 
Rec 88.1% Year 1 95.2% 
Year 2 89.3% Year 3 91% 
Year 4 96.2% Year 5 91.7% 
Year 6 92.6% 
 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all the children who continue to work 
hard and show excellent behaviour in school.  180 
texts (88.7%) were sent to parents for children that 
had remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done.   

Lost Property 
We have a large amount of lost property 
accumulating in our Reception area.  
Unfortunately, the clothing cannot be returned as 
it is not clearly named.  In order to ensure that we 
can return lost clothing, please could you ensure 
that ALL clothing is clearly named.  Any items of 
clothing, lunch boxes, etc we have at the end of 
the term will be disposed of.  Thank you. 

National School Breakfast Programme 
As you are aware, the school offers a free ‘Magic 
Breakfast for all pupils at Bugle School.  This 
consists of a bagel station which operates from 
8.30 am until 8.55 am, which children can help 
themselves to as they enter the school.  We would 
be very grateful if you could complete an online 
survey which will help the school to gain additional 
funding for the programme.   The survey can be 
located at: www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/3Z7MDL9  

Diary Dates: 
12/7/19 Y5 Bowling – Groups A & B 
 Y6 Performance @ 1.30 pm 

Village Hall 
15/7/19 Porthpean Golf 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Y5/6 Residential Trip 
16/7/19 Rec/Piccolo Super Hero Party 
 Porthpean Golf 
17/7/19 Rec/Piccolo Class Swap 
 Y5 Outdoor Learning 
 Y2 Football Festival at Truro Co  
18/7/19 KS2 Swimming 
 Open session in classrooms  
19/7/19 Bugle’s Got Talent Assembly 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
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